
Welcome Back Westview Wildcats!!!
It was so wonderful to see our families during Launch 
Conferences and to get back into our routine this first
week!  This is the start of my 11th year at Westview & 
15th year in SPS.  I am a proud GU grad (Go Zags!) and 
became a National Boards Certified School Counselor in 
2018. I deliver a comprehensive school counseling 
program to address the needs of our students –
promoting a safe and respectful school climate. My 
lessons are designed to help ALL students develop skills 
through the academic, career, and personal/social 
domains (K – 5th). 

Counselor Referrals
I also work with students to provide counseling 

interventions 1:1 & in small groups. My counseling 
approach is solution-focused and emphasizes
helping students gain insight to work through 
thoughts and behaviors that act as barriers to 

success – providing an instillation of hope.  If you 
would like to refer your child(ren), please scan the 

link below or contact me directly.

Westview Elementary School
Liz Johnson   LizJ@SpokaneSchools.org   (509)354-4271

Be Kind – Respect 


